
Hey 6th to 12th graders! Get ready to cheer, learn, and support at our upcoming

Rowathon event on Saturday March 16th from 10-1pm in Van Neste Park– an epic day

where we rally behind our classmates, and the local heroes from the police and fire

departments, all to support the Ridgewood Crew team!

But that's not all – the Rowathon is also your golden ticket to dive into the world of

rowing without even getting wet! Curious about how rowing works and what it takes to

be part of the crew team? You're in luck! We'll share all about our team, the skills behind

the sport, and how you can get involved. Plus, if you've ever dreamed of gliding through

water, our Learn to Row program this summer is the perfect start.

So, come on out and be part of the excitement! Support your friends, meet our local

heroes, and discover a sport that's all about teamwork, strength, and endurance. The

Rowathon is more than just an event; it's your chance to be part of a community that

cheers louder, supports harder, and learns together.


